The Colorado Center for the Blind presents:
Hats Off to Broadway
A Musical Tribute
Performed by the Littleton Town Hall Arts Center Singers/Actors
Join us for a wonderful musical event!
Saturday, August 27, 2011
6:00 pm - 9:00 pm
Enjoy a delicious array of food, cash bar and a live auction in addition to our show.

Purchase tickets NOW just $40.00.
Call Carol (303) 778-1130 x211, email celzi@cocenter.org or visit www.cocenter.org
All proceeds go to our children’s and youth programs.  Your donation helps a blind child get a cane, learn to read Braille and learn that blindness is just a characteristic of who they are. 

